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February 3, 1981

Mr. Hugh L. Thompson
Acting Director
Planning & Program Analysis Staff
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

| Washington, D.C. 20555
!

Dear Mr. Thompson:

Because of the current lack of federal support for the development
of the Gas Cooled Fast Reactor, we do not anticipate submitting requests
or applications for NRC review between now and the end of 1983.

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to respond. My c2st to you ,

personally.
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